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Sunday, January 7th 

Covenant Sunday

Saturday, January 13th 

9:30am  Titus 2 Women’s                

          Prayer & Coffee

11:00am    Brunswick Stew pick

*prep help needed on Friday

Saturday, January 20th 

8:00am Men’s Ministry breakfast

6:00pm Melding Mom’s Clothing   

    Exchange & dinner

Sunday, January 21st 

New Semester Small Groups begin

Saturday, January 27th 

2:00pm  baby shower for          

            Jasmine Godfrey

WHAT’S HAPPENING AT NVF

Melding Moms Group-  Mothers of children ages birth-

18 yrs are invited to this group that meets monthly. A

special monthly event that involves cleaning your closets

and swapping with others is coming up...A Mom’s

clothing exchange! Happening this month on Saturday,

January 20th at 6pm and it includes dinner! 

This is not the same as the children’s clothing exchange

coming up in March where moms bring in gently used

children’s clothing. 

MINISTRY SPOTLIGHT

Find us on Facebook
& Instagram

prayer needs- on reverse (page 2)

MONTHLY BIRTHDAYS
Annnabella Boyts-  1st

Jase Ferris-           7th 

Alanna Perkins-     7th 

Linda Baker-        13th 

Alex Allen-           18th 

Ellie Parker-         28th

Jerry Martin-        29th 

Aaron Godfrey-     30th 

NEW VISION FELLOWSHIP

Anniversaries to Celebrate:         James & Liz Morris-  
                                                           Jan. 22nd 

Operation Christmas Child
 Donations Needed

Coloring Books and toy balls

*donation box in foyer 

Kitchen Building Fund

Total Cost of project:

$77,000.00

Current Building Fund balance

$60,548.23

please earmark any gifts to    

“building fund”

*project completion date

Spring 2024 

Need to speak to the

Pastor?

office number:             

336-427-0639

Save the date:
Titus 2 Women’s special paint

night event! 
February 24th 

Weekly men’s breakfast
9:00am

Airport Drive-In 

CONTACT LEADERS: BECKY MALIN/

JASMINE GODFREY 



Our Prayer List 
January 2023

Church Phone:     
336-427-6264

Please take a few moments to lift up these special needs in prayer
Our Church, Our Country, Our Schools & Colleges

Person Needing Prayer           Type of Prayer 
Mollie Wall                                        Health
Gene Tilley                                        Health
Dwayne Joyce                                 Health
Louisa Steinwedell                         Health
Veronda Pruitt                                 Health
Christine Grubbs                             Health
Madeline Nickelston                      Health
Mark Brim                                          Health
Micah Parker                                     Health
Don Sellers                                        Health
Michael Vernon                                Health
Bennie Sizemore                              Health
Todd Health                                       Health
Susan Smith                                       Health
Linda Berry                                         Health
Jacob Dyer & family                        Missions work
Pastor Dustin Conner & family     Missions work in Calgary
Jason Kerr & family                          Missions work 

Military Prayer List

SSgt Jacob Vernon USAF and wife Sammie Vernon-Both Stationed in Cheyenne,
Wyoming

If you have loved ones and friends serving in the Military or Missions field, and
you would like the church to pray for them, please send your information to
prayer@nvf.life.  Please include their full name and rank. For those serving in

the Missions Field, please send us the full name and the area in which they are
serving. 

In the meantime, please keep all our Military and Missions folks in your prayers. Thank
you for your help! 

To keep our prayer list fresh, going forward, we will expire prayer requests every 4-6 weeks. 
Please send all new prayer requests to prayer@nvf.life

If a name has been removed that you would like to have put back on here, please email 
 prayer@nvf.life or write it down and put it in the offering wall box. Thank you! 


